
 

 

SYSTEM MAINTENANCE COMPLETE: 

BUDGETARY CONTROL & GL DASHBOARD 
  

Greetings,  
 
WyoCloud Financial Management and Business Intelligence is now operational after the 
system maintenance this weekend.  The maintenance unexpectedly created some issues with 
the General Accounting and Budgetary Control Dashboard, and you are unable to access 
these modules at this time.  However, you are able to process transactions (requisitions, 
expense reports, receipts, etc.) at this time.    
 
As previously communicated, Project Portfolio Management (PPM) has received a refreshed 
look. The features and functionality remain the same, but to help you navigate the new look, 
the PPM Quick Reference Guide has been updated to reflect these new changes.   
 
Additionally, you will notice that the location of the home and worklist icons are now located 
on the top left of your screen, near the WyoCloud logo and navigator menu (see screen shot 

below). This change in location does not affect the system functionality and you can continue 
with business as normal.   
 
 
 
If you need assistance, please contact the UW Help Desk and submit a ticket. The UW Help 
Desk is your first resource and quickest response for questions. You can contact the Help Desk 
by emailing userhelp@uwyo.edu or by calling 766-4357 and selecting option #1. 
 
Best, 
The WyoCloud Team  
 
 

  

https://uwyo.teamdynamix.com/TDClient/KB/ArticleDet?ID=33377
mailto:userhelp@uwyo.edu


Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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